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Town of Henniker 
Road Management Meeting 
Tuesday, April 13, 2021 
Highway Department 

 

Members Present: Selectman Leon Parker, Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin, Bill Marko,  

Members Excused: Selectwoman Tia Hooper, Mike Flecchia, Danny Aucoin 

Recording Secretary: Kelly McCutcheon 

 
Minute’s review and approval: 
Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin moved to approve the January minutes as amended. Bill 
Marko seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin moved to approve the February minutes as presented. Bill 
Marko seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin moved to approve the March minutes as presented. Bill 
Marko seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Highway Supervisors updates: 
 
At the next Selectmen’s meeting Leo will be presenting bid requests for crack seal, chip seal, 
curbing, and paving. This year he is planning on Elm Street, Bennett Street, Depot Hill Road, 
Circle Street, and ideally a portion of Old Hillsboro Road. He hopes the Selectmen will approve 
his bid recommendations. 
 
Earlier today Leo marked out the water lines on Circle Street and Depot Hill Road with Norm 
Bumford, Superintendent of the Water Department. The drainage issues are complicated for 
Circle Street and Depot Hill; Leo explained to Leon Parker and Bill Marko about the 
complications regarding the underground utilities in the area and their impact on the drainage 
design.  
 
The truck that was damaged from the last ice storm is up and running but waiting on a new 
hood and door per insurance recommendations.  
 
The truck that was approved at Town Meeting has been ordered and should be available this 
coming October or November.  
 
The crew has been doing some tree removal and cleared dead ones from Flanders Road and a 
few on Depot Hill Road that were too close the road, with the land owner’s permission. Leo 



FINAL 

2 | P a g e   R o a d  M a n a g e m e n t  C o m m i t t e e  A p r i l  1 3 ,  2 0 2 1  
 

stated mud season did not use as much gravel this year grading as the crew was able to tame 
the mildly bad spots and used only a half dozen load of gravel. 
 
Bill Marko moved to adjourn. Highway Supervisor Leo Aucoin seconded. Motion carried 3-0. 
 
Adjourn at 7:45pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


